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MB Congratulates Murad Al-Adayla on his election as MB Observer-General in Jordan

-The Muslim Brotherhood (MB) congratulates Eng. Murad Al-Adayla on the occasion of his election as MB Observer

General in Jordan. Eng. Al-Adayla has gained the confidence of the MB Shura Council in Jordan, succeeding the

former Observer-General, Mr. Abdul Hamid Al-Thneibat. 

The Brotherhood also congratulates all MB members in Jordan on fulfilment of this election process within the

framework of Shura.

The MB prays to Allah Almighty to grant Eng. Murad Al-Adayla success in leading the group in Jordan and

achieving its goals amid these critical circumstances that the region is going through, in a way that brings goodness

and benefit to the Islamic Da’wa (call) and Islamic action in Jordan, as well as serving Islam’s causes everywhere.

Allah Is the Greatest; and May Praise Be to Allah

Dr. Salah Abdel Haq

Acting Muslim Brotherhood General Guide

(Saturday, 10 Dhul-Qi’dah 1445 AH, 18 May 2024 AD)
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